



# **Planning and Strategy Committee of the Whole**

**9 September 2020**

**UNDER SEPARATE COVER  
ATTACHMENTS**

**ITEM 10.1**

Item 10.1 Minutes of the Braidwood and Curtilage Heritage Advisory Committee Meeting held on 13 August 2020

*Attachment 1 Minutes of the Braidwood and Curtilage Heritage Advisory Committee Meeting held 13 August 2020 .....2*

# QUEANBEYAN-PALERANG REGIONAL COUNCIL

## Planning and Strategy Committee of the Whole Meeting Attachment

9 SEPTEMBER 2020

ITEM 10.1 MINUTES OF THE BRAIDWOOD AND CURTILAGE HERITAGE  
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 13 AUGUST  
2020

ATTACHMENT 1 MINUTES OF THE BRAIDWOOD AND CURTILAGE HERITAGE  
ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 13 AUGUST  
2020

**Present:** Cr Peter Marshall, Peter Smith and Margaret Tuckwell

**Also Present:** Lorena Blacklock, Pip Giovanelli and Kat McCauley

**Others Present:** Nil

**Apologies:** John Stahel

The Committee recommends:

**1. Confirmation of the Report of Previous Meeting**

That the minutes of the meetings of the Committee held on 9 April, 14 May and 9 July 2020 be noted.

**2. Business Arising From Minutes**

Nil

**3. Declaration of Conflicts of Interest**

Nil

**4. Signage – Briefing on development controls for signage Braidwood**

Lorena Blacklock has arranged for the Service Manager, Development - Graeme Harlor to attend the next meeting to talk about the development compliance options for existing signage in Braidwood that has not been approved and / or does not meet the guidelines. The Committee was asked to provide some questions that they would like answered in regard to signage and areas of concern for Graeme to address.

The Committee noted that John Stahel still needs to talk to the Braidwood Chamber of Commerce Association in regard to signage.

**5. Local and Special Heritage Grants**

Kat McCauley provided the Committee with an update of the Local and Special Heritage Grants. Applications are now open and can be found on the QPRC web page. The closing dates for applications are: Local Heritage Grants – 21 September 2020 and the Special Heritage Grants – 23 September 2020

**6. Other Business**

- Margaret Tuckwell asked if trees for Wallace Street could be part of a Beautification Grant – The committee suggested to put the idea in for a grant.
- The Committee was disappointed that they were not consulted about the content for the Braidwood Heritage Walk tourist brochure. The Committee feel that some of the information is ill-advised.
- Peter Smith informed the Committee about heritage weekend in Braidwood that is being organised by the Historical Society for March 27<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup> 2021. It will be a community event with a street parade being held on the first day and a re-enactment of the attack on the Araluen Gold Escort on the second day.
- Advertising for a new Committee member is yet to be determined.

**7. Next Meeting**

The next meeting will be held at 10:00 am on **Thursday 10 September 2020** in the Councillors Facilities Meeting Room at the Braidwood Offices. There being no further business, the meeting closed at 11.57am